
 

 

 
 

Update on Renovations at Dartmouth 

Courthouse 
  

Friday, Jan. 5, 2024 

 
Further to the notice issued on Oct. 13, 2023, renovations at the Dartmouth Provincial 
Court are now complete and the Acadia Street entrance at the front of the building will 
reopen to the public on Monday, Jan. 8, 2024.  
 
As part of that change, the new security screening station will be in operation starting 
Monday. Counsel and members of the public must go through security via the doors on 
the left side of the Acadia Street entrance. Courthouse staff with their access pass and 
photo identification may bypass security by using the doors on the right.  
 
Please note that the back doors of the courthouse facing onto Pleasant Street will now 
be locked and used only as a fire exit.   
 
As of Monday, Jan. 8, the Court Administration Office will be located on the 1st Floor of 
the courthouse. 
   
Any questions or concerns regarding these changes can be directed to Sheriff Services 
in Dartmouth at 902-424-3095. 
 

 
 
 

https://www.courts.ns.ca/sites/default/files/notices/Oct%202023/NSPC_Dartmouth_Courthouse_Renovations_Oct_13_2023.pdf

